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The Government of Nunavut’s Department of Culture and Heritage is inviting Nunavummiut 

to celebrate Inuit Language Week February 18-22, 2013 (ᐃᓄᐃᑦ ᐅᖃᐅᓯᖓᓄᑦ ᐱᓇᓱᐊᕈᓯᖅ 

ᕖᕝᕗᐊᓕ 18 – 22, 2013). 

 

This year’s theme is Keep Our Language Strong – Speak Inuktut (ᐅᖃᐅᓯᕗᑦ ᓴᙱᔫᑎᓪᓚᕗᑦ 

- ᐅᖃᓪᓚᖃᑦᑕᕐᓗᑕ ᐃᓄᒃᑐᑦ). 

 

All Nunavummiut are encouraged to celebrate and use the Inuit Language at home, in their 

community and in school, not just during Inuit Language Week but throughout the year. 

 

For more information on Inuit Language Week, please visit http://www.ch.gov.nu.ca 
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